CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09134-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 4:31 PM

To: ‘jamhen2@aol.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Afternoon, James Henderson

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: jamhen2@everyactioncustom.com <jamhen2@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 3:54 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Please approve net metering. It is crucial to the environmental health of the state and the physical health of it's
residents, that we reduce the use of carbon based energy

Sincerely,
James Henderson
32 Vista Gardens Trl Apt 107 Vero Beach, FL 32962-1732





